
Midwest Early Corvette Club


March11th, 2025

* meeting was held at Zio’s Pizzeria 12997 West Center Road, Omaha, NE


President Mark Naslund called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. There were 52 
members present. New members and potential members were welcomed.


The following officers were present: President Mark Naslund, Vice President Ron Gillis, 
Treasurer Bill Wichita, Governor Steve Bronner,  Activities Committee Nancy Bronner 
and Jo Anne Garber, Webmaster  Mike McCarron ,  Ambassador Bob Grinnell, 
Secretary Danna Grinnell, and Ombudsman Terry Foster.


Welcome, Introductions, and Announcements 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.


President Naslund announced all of the March birthdays  ( Bill Cashell, Doyle Eicher, 
Stephanie Holcomb, Owen Jensen, Bill Leonard, Paul Bohannon, Darrin Dietrich, Max 
Woods) and the March  anniversaries ( Bill and Karen Engelsman)


 Thoughts and prayers were sent to Mickie Lee and KC McCarron.


The next officers/board meeting will be held on March 25th at 6:30 pm at a 
designated board member location

The next membership meeting will be held on April 8th, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. at Zio’s 
Pizza on 132nd and Center 

Action items- approval of the February 11th, 2025 minutes

A motion was made by Don Nelson  and seconded by Jim Stokes. It was 
approved.


Report from Officers

Treasurer- Bill Wichita reported that we have a balanced account with $13,225.52


Governor- Steve Bronner - nothing


Ambassador- Bob Grinnell—-nothing

Webmaster- Mike McCarron - Website and roster are up to date


Ombudsman- Terry Foster - nothing to report




Activities- looking for ideas for fun things to do— please submit suggestions

Saturday night dinners are at 5:00 contact Nancy for information


Mackinac Island— a road trip has been planned for June! Information has been sent 
to your emails. - 18 cars have signed up to go


Bob Redmond handed out itineraries for this trip and gave a talk about everything that 
has been planned at this point. There is still time to sign up.


Old Business- 
-Club Apparel- Center Trophy has everything 
- Mardi Gras party was a success

- ENWICC Swap Meet- Chuck Garber helped park cars - booklets will be coming

- World of Wheels- Don Nelson placed 2nd in his category—mentioned that the road 

construction created a mess for getting in and out of the building- Bob Redmond 
won an award


-
- New Business- 
- Mark will do the Blair Show one more year—date will be June 7th - show and  
- shine- $10 donation for charity 
- Island trip starts the next day 

Raffle $93— winner Amy Dietrich

Fixed Income Dinner -$20 Ross Leon







